
	
	

 

Troop 714 Newsletter – September 2019 

 

 
 
 

• After Labor Day begins full Class A uniform.   
As a reminder, the Class A uniform consists of 
the shirt, shorts, belt and socks.  Please be sure  
to wear the proper attire. 
 

• Popcorn sales packets are going home with  
Scouts on Monday, September 9th  
 

• Scouting for food begins October 1st 
 

• Fall Break for Cobb and Cherokee Counties 
September 21-29, 2019 
 

• PLC September 30, 2019 
 

• Court of Honor – October 14, 2019 
 

• Camporall – October 25-27, 2019 

 
HELP 

WANTED! 
 

Mr. Rex is 
looking for 

volunteers to 
help with the 
two popcorn 
distribution 

days. 

	

Congratulations to  
Brady Trego,  

Troop 714’s newest  
Eagle Scout!  

	


